
GEORGE WALTER GLOVER

So sorry to hear of George’s death. Our thoughts are with you and your family. We will pray for everyone. Love, Al and Pat

Al and Pat Davidson
March 17, 2020

Words fall short of expressing our sorrow. Someone so special can never be forgotten. Our condolences. George & Helen ”

Helen & George Stephenson
March 18, 2020

My sincerest condolences goes out to the entire Glover family. I’ve only have the chance to meet George a few times, but have been
blessed to have Sarah in my life since University. If Sarah’s kindness and compassion are any reflection of George, then he must have
been a very special person. Take good care. Sincerely, Mona

Mona Frial-Brown
March 19, 2020

Sending condolences to the Glover family. Sorry for your loss.

Adriana Martin
March 19, 2020

Mary I am so very sorry to hear about the loss of your father. My thoughts and prayers go out to you and your family at this difficult
time. Hold the precious memories close to your heart. If there is anything I can do please dont hesitate to call. Take care My dear friend.
Xo

Tracy Edwards
March 19, 2020

Mary and your family, Sincere condolences on the loss of your father. Thoughts and prayers to you and yours.

Mary Anne CREECHAN
March 19, 2020

Sorry to hear of your loss. Thinking of you, Julie D'Aprile

JULIE DAPRILE
March 19, 2020



Dear Glover and Nugent family: Ingrid, Sean, Mark and I are praying and thinking of you all at this difficult time. We have many fond
memories of George. He was a good man and will be missed. I will always treasure and remember his speech at his wedding with
Theresa. He mentioned his appreciation for the expression from his father: " you done good George!" and he did throughout his whole
life.

Bernard Talwin
March 20, 2020

Dear Terry and family, We were saddened to read of George's death. We have such fond memories of our time as neighbours in
Scarborough. George was always kind and considerate, and gave everyone the benefit of the doubt. A wonderful husband, father and
neighbour, may he rest in peace. Love from Allison and Blaine

Blaine And Allison Kremer
March 21, 2020

From early 1994 to the summer of 2002 I had the privilege of doing the books and payroll for CCSYR in Richmond Hill. As Executive
Director, George was a great person to work for...always calm, cool and collected; and always grateful for everyone's participation. My
year's at CCSYR were the best! May he rest in peace.

Dennis Slind
March 21, 2020

It was my pleasure to take care of George for over a year. He was a kind gentle man. I will miss him. Terry thank you for always making
me feel comfortable. Live to all of you. Karen

Karen McGirr
March 21, 2020

I am so sorry for your loss, Terry. George was a fine man. I will remember all the times I spent in his company. Be well.

Katy Austin
March 27, 2020

I just found out about George's passing. Please accept our sincerest condolences. He was our superior at Fr. Glover in Toronto in 1968
as 5 of us seminarians were part of the first class at the Toronto School of Theology. I have so many happy memories of our time
together. His relaxed and caring approach was what we needed at the time. He was always thoughtful. Our paths would again cross in
YMCA work.--as I worked in Toronto and he in Brantford. Again our sincerest thoughts and prayers to all of his family. Franco

Franco Savoia
May 8, 2020


